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The intent of the Transfer Depot is primarily for larger items and for community 
members that do not receive door-to-door garbage pickup service.  The 
commercial misuse of services has placed a heavy financial burden on the 
Kahnawake Environment Protection Office with regard to the costs associated 
with solid waste disposal. 
 
Recycling will significantly reduce the generation of waste destined for landfill 
sites.  Businesses will also benefit from participating in the recycling program by 
reducing their overall cost of waste disposal. 
 
We are asking for everyone’s cooperation and assistance in this matter.  Should 
you require further information in obtaining your own solid waste disposal 
containers or participating in the recycling program, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Kahnawake Environment Protection Office.  We will be happy to 
provide you with this information. 
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For more information, please contact:  
Timmy Norton, Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Eva Johnson 
Kahnawá:ke Tsi Ietsenhaientahkhwa   Kahnawake Environment Office 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 254    (450) 635-0600 
514-239-7802 


